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An Update from Grace 
 
March 3, 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Supporters, 

 
It's Tuesday, March 3, Alamo's voting day! 

 

To every citizen of Alamo, if you haven't already cast your ballot in Alamo's historic 
first vote about incorporation, today is the day to do it! 

 

EVERY ALAMO VOTER HAS A POLLING PLACE FOR THIS 
INCORPORATION ELECTION!  Over half of Alamo registered voters vote 

absentee, and some don't normally have a polling place.  But today, for this election, 

everyone has a polling place. 
 

The polling places are: 

 
New Life Church, Danville Boulevard 

Creekside Church, Danville Boulevard 

Alamo School 
Stone Valley School 

Oak Hill Farm, Alamo Oaks 

41 Hamilton Court, Bryan Ranch 
 

If you need a ride to the polls any time today, call 925-984-5169.  For more 

information, go to the Alamo Incorporation Movement website at www.alamoinc.org. 
 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your support during this campaign! 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Grace 


